
SHA-QC Meeting Minutes 4/20/2023 

● Bridge Demolition Talk had a great turn out.  

○ Event went well in terms of the talk and food.  

○ Noah was interviewed by the newspaper following the event.  

● Preparing for next year.  

○ Dr. Rabchuk will not be here next year.  

○ Still uncertain on who the advisor for next year will be (Dr. Brooks, Dr. 

Bogenschneider, Dr. Hamner, Dr. Werner are some possibilities).  

○ Noah will reach out to Dr. Brooks to see if she would be interested.  

○ Officer positions for next year- positions filled.  

○ Noah will reach out to Curtis for budget request information.  


